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Updates 

 

Indecent Exposure *ARREST – On September 30, officers identified and obtained charges for the suspect 

sought in connection to the indecent exposure that was reported to have occurred in the 5500 block of 

Mapledale Plz in Woodbridge (22193) on September 27. The suspect, identified as Marvin Ismel ESCOBAR 

MEDRANO, was subsequently served with a court summons on October 1. 

Charged on October 1: [No photo available] 

Marvin Ismel ESCOBAR MEDRANO, 35, of Woodbridge 

Charged with indecent exposure 

Court Date: Pending | Status: Released on Court Summons 

 

Indecent Exposure [Previously Released] – On September 27 at 2:43PM, officers responded to the 

5500 block of Mapledale Plz in Woodbridge (22193) to investigate an indecent exposure. The 

investigation revealed the victim, a 35-year-old woman, was sitting in her vehicle in a parking lot in 

the above area when she was approached by an unknown man. During the encounter, the man 

exposed himself towards the victim and made inappropriate gestures before witnesses intervened 

and the man left the area on foot. No physical contact occurred, and no injuries were reported. 

Officers searched the area for the suspect who was not located. 

 

-more- 

 

  

https://law.lis.virginia.gov/vacode/title18.2/chapter5/section18.2-387/
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Incidents  

 

Homicide Investigation – On October 2 at 10:48PM, officers responded to Stonebridge at Potomac Town 

Center located in the 15200 block of Potomac Town Pl in Woodbridge (22191) to investigate a shooting. 

When officers arrived in the area, two men were located with gunshot injuries. The initial investigation 

revealed one of the injured parties, identified as a 21-year-old man, had been shot multiple times outside of 

the Alamo Drafthouse during an encounter with another individual. Officers located the victim on the 

sidewalk near the location where first aid was provided. Fire & rescue personnel responded to further treat 

the victim who ultimately succumbed to his injuries. Additionally, an 18-year-old man sustained a non-life 

threatening grazed wound to the lower body during the encounter. The suspect reportedly left the area 

immediately after the shooting and was not located. Preliminarily, this incident does not appear 

random. Detectives are asking anyone with any information, or anyone who may have witnessed the 

incident, to contact police. Additional information will be released when available. The investigation 

continues.  

 

Reckless Handling of a Firearm – On October 2 at 7:47AM, officers responded to Davenport Insulation 

located at 7400 Gateway Ct in Manassas (20109) to investigate a destruction of property. The investigation 

revealed sometime between September 25 and October 1, an exterior window to the building was struck by 

a bullet. The projectile did not penetrate into the business. No injuries or other property damage were 

reported.  

-end- 

 

Anyone with information regarding the incidents listed in this report is asked to contact the  

Prince William County Police Department tipline at 703.792.7000 or submit a webtip to: 

pwcva.gov/policetip. 
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